September 2023

Dear Parents,

Welcome to a new school year! The children are settling in, adjusting to their

routines and making new friends. We are also going through classroom rules

and regulations by introducing the book, “David Goes to School” by David

Shannon. We are having fun getting to know each other and looking forward to

a great year of fun and learning.

Just a few reminders:

» Please make sure you check your child’s folder everyday

* If you need to get in touch with me, please call the office at (914)835-1278 or
email me at misssharonpe@gmail.com, or leave a message in your child’s
folder and | will be in touch after school

* Please make sure your child brings in a healthy snack everyday

* Please make sure to send in your payment for your child’s Scholastic
handouts

» Please make sure your child has extra clothes to be left in the classroom

* We will be playing outside in the playground everyday, so please make sure
your child wears play clothes and sneakers

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support!

- Miss Sharon and Mrs. Bianco

September Theme:

Welcome Back to School, All About Me and My Friends
Letters of the Month: Aa and Bb

Numbers of the Month: 1 and 2

Color of the Month : Red

Shapes of the Month : Circle and Octagon
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